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I live in Wattle Grove which is very close to the M5.I have used the M5 on a very regular basis for 
the past 28 years. My daughter and grandchildren live at Randwick. I drive on the same part of the 
M5 east to visit which in the past at times at least weekly.Now the tolls on the M5 east (which are 
not claimable unlike M5) make the trip very expensive. The extra $15 each trip means that on my 
retirement pension it is prohibitive. My family in Randwick is equally effected. Please reconsider 
this onerous imposition of expensive toll on a road that hasn't changed in 28 years. I am retired 
but I can't imagine the financial burden on those needing to travel to attend work. 


